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Re: Vesta Solutions, Inc.

Case No. 19-1458-TP-ACE

Dear Docketing Division;

On July 23, 2021, Vesta Solutions, Inc. (“Vesta") notified the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
(“Commission”) of a material change (mailing address change). This letter is to provide a 
correction to the mailing address consistent with an earlier discussion with Commission Staff.

Effective immediately, all correspondence from the Commission or Staff (including information, 
inquiries, requests, reports and consumer issues) that is physically mailed to the Company 
should be directed to the address provided below:

Compliance & Regulatory 
Vesta Solutions, Inc.
500 West Monroe Street 
39^ Floor 
Chicago, IL 60661

There are no changes to other contact information for the company, including email addresses 
and phone numbers.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at 951-414-0376 or email me at 
Karen.HiaQs@motorolasolutions.com.

Sincerely,

Karen Higgs 
Regulatory Manager
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Mailing Address: Vesta Solutions, Inc., 500 West Monroe Street. 39'^ Floor, Chicago, IL 60661 

Physical Address: Vesta Solutions, Inc. 42555 Rio Nedo, Temecula. CA 92590 
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